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In an effort to standardize ringette line markings across the country, the CRFC has worked in

consultation with Ringette Canada on how best to layout a ringette ice sheet. The CRFC supports the

revised layout and encourages facility managers to consider the benefits of conforming to these layout

guidelines whenever possible. New construction and/or retrofits to a facility should give

consideration to these measurements, however, other ice sport marking requirements should be

overlayed prior to making any changes so that all ice sports are given the same consideration. The

following drawings are offered as a support tool for ice technicians to your planning and annual ice

painting activities. As ice markings may change at any time, be reminded of the importance for you to

annually recheck all local and regional ice sport marking requirements prior to undertaking the ice

painting task!


